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Utility Agency Abandonment in Place of Existing Facility 

 

Per the Director of Public Works, all Utility agencies are to fully remove all facilities 
from within Clark County jurisdiction that are to be taken out of service (abandoned).  
Facilities are not permitted to be abandoned in place.  All permit submittals are to 
indicate removal/destroy in place of said facility and indicate the appropriate trench 
and surface repairs in accordance with Clark County standards.  The proposed 
abandoned facility may stay in place provided that the Utility agency enters into a cost 
commitment agreement with Clark County should future improvements require the 
removal of said facility.  Should permittee/utility have questions about this, you are 
directed to contact the Director of Public Works at 702-455-6000. 

 

   


